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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT OF STUDENT ENROLLMENTS

This announcement is made by the board of directors (the “Board”) of South China Vocational 
Education Group Company Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries and 
consolidated affiliated entities, the “Group”).

The Board is pleased to announce to the shareholders of the Company (the “Shareholders”) and 
potential investors that as of October 8, 2023, the two schools operated by the Group in the Greater 
Bay Area of the PRC, namely, Guangdong Lingnan Institute of Technology* (廣東嶺南職業技術
學院) and Guangdong Lingnan Modern Technician College* (廣東嶺南現代技師學院), had a total 
of 13,888 new enrollments for the 2023/2024 school year, representing an increase of 27.1% from 
10,929 for the 2022/2023 school year (as of September 21, 2022).

The Board believes that the steady growth in the total number of newly enrolled students of the 
Group was mainly because the Group has followed the national policies, upheld high-quality 
education, and exerted efforts in enhancing discipline settings, school-enterprise collaboration and 
brand influence. With the improvement of our school management, we gained support and favor 
from parents and students and have been fully recognized by the society.

The above number of students is based on the Group’s internal statistics, which have not been 
reviewed or audited by external auditors of the Company. Such data may be different from those 
disclosed in the interim report and annual report published later.

Shareholders and potential investors are cautioned not to unduly rely on such data and are 
advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.
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In this announcement, the English translation of company or entity names in Chinese which are 
marked with “*” is for identification purpose only.

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. He Huishan, Ms. He Huifen and Mr. 
Lao Hansheng as executive Directors; and Mr. Luo Pan, Mr. Yeh Zhe-Wei and Mr. Ma Shuchao as 
independent non-executive Directors.


